
Meadowthorpe	Neighborhood	Association	
General	Meeting	
Meeting	Notes	

June	9th	at	7:00	PM	
333	Larch	Lane	

	
	

No	official	meeting,	as	special	guest	Mayor	Gray	attended	to	speak	to	and	meet	with	neighbors.		

	

Mayor	Gray	provided	a	budget	and	city	update.	

	

Director	of	Water	Quality,	Charlie	Martin	provided	an	update	on	the	Town	Branch	Storage	Tank.			

	

Commander	Tommy	Curtsinger,	West	Sector	Commander	provided	a	public	safety	update.			

	

Councilmember	Shevawn	Akers	provided	a	District	2	update.			

	

The	new	Messenger	ad	policy	was	announced.	

	

William	Andrews	will	start	his	Stormwater	Information	presentation	beginning	in	August.		

	

	

Minutes	Respectfully	submitted	by:	

	

	

	

Beth	Workman,	MNA	Secretary		

	


